
Permission	to	Contact	Youth	Policy	
	
As	parent/guardian,	I	understand	that	Catholic	Church	of	St.	Monica	follows	the	
Archdiocese	of	Atlanta’s	Social	Media	Policy	and	Guidelines	for	the	Use	of	Social	
Networking	Sites	with	Minors	for	contacting	youth	via	social	media.	We	may	use	text	
messages	and	email	to	contact	youth	for	a	variety	of	internal	and	external	
communications.	As	the	need	may	arise,	we	will	also	use	software-based	video	
conferencing	communication,	including	but	not	limited	to,	Zoom	and	Go-To	Meeting.	
Per	this	policy	and	guidelines,	parents	must	be	made	aware	of	how	social	media,	
electronic	and	video	conferencing	communications	are	being	used.	Parents	must	be	told	
how	to	access	sites,	and	be	given	the	opportunity	to	be	copied	on	all	material	sent	to	
their	children.	
	


